
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 21 July 2005 

8. CHANGE IN BOARD MEETING DATES 
 
 The Board considered a report regarding a change to Board meeting dates. 
 
 The Board resolved that the Board meeting on 17 August 2005 be postponed to 24 August 2005 and 

that the Board meeting on 31 August 2005 be cancelled. 
 
 


